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Law Clerk Applicants:     

Applicants must submit a cover letter, resume, law school transcript, at least two letters of recommendation, 
and a writing sample.  Law review or other writing experience and an interest in international trade law or 
administrative law are considered in ranking applicants.  Prior clerkship experience is a plus.  Please note that 
all law clerks must be U.S. citizens at the time of hiring.  Clerks must be willing to travel for court work.  
Decisions will be made on a rolling basis.  

Please submit materials by email to: Choe-Groves_LawClerkApplication@cit.uscourts.gov. 
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